
June 2025

Public Engagement Day 2



Galway City Council, acting as agents for the Office of Public Works (OPW), has commissioned 
Arup to develop a Flood Relief Scheme for Galway City. The objective of this project is to assess 
and develop a Flood Relief Scheme, that is technically, socially, environmentally, aesthetically and 
economically acceptable, to reduce the risk of fluvial and coastal flooding to Galway City. 

The project is currently progressing through Stage 1: Development of flood relief options and 
Identification of a preferred scheme. As part of this process, we are holding a non-statutory Public 
Engagement Event at which a suite of potential flood relief options will be presented for public 
comment. The purpose of this Public Engagement Event is to outline the updated fluvial and coastal 
flood extents, provide the opportunity to give feedback on the potential flood relief options to inform 
the identification of the preferred scheme, and to outline the next stages. 

Galway City Council and the Office of Public Works invite you to be part of this consultative process. 
To help facilitate as many stakeholders attend as possible, there are 2 opportunities over 2 days to 
attend the event as per the details below.

Coirib go Cósta Galway City Flood Relief Scheme | Public Engagement Day 2

Galway Bay Hotel, H91 W295 
Tuesday 17 June 2025  

3pm to 8pm

The Harbour Hotel, H91 E9PR 
Wednesday 18 June 2025 

3pm to 8pm

If you are unable to attend in person, there will be a virtual engagement room which will go live at 
3pm on 17 June 2025 here. There will also be an opportunity to provide feedback through an online 
questionnaire.

Alternatively, you are invited to submit your 
feedback until 18 July 2025 to: 

Arup – Galway City Flood Relief Scheme Project 
Manager
Corporate House, City East Business Park,
Ballybrit, Galway, 
H91 K5YD Ireland 

Or 

email us at coiribgocosta@arup.com. 

http://coiribgocosta.virtual-engage.com

